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Tuesday 1st March 2016  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

KS1 & KS2 Parent Consultation Arrangements – Spring Term 2016 

 

We are changing our approach to parent consultations this year which we believe will be an improved way forward.  

Meetings with parents and carers will take place on Wednesday 16th March between 1:00 and 6:30.    The 

school will close early at 1:00 on that day and you will collect your children after lunch.  More information about 

the day will follow nearer the time. 

 

You will also have opportunity to speak to Tom, Mitch or Alice about Music, PE and Art if you wish.   

They will be based in the Community Room for a drop-in session. 

 

Emma and Mireille will also be available if your child is in one of their Maths groups. 

 

You may also book an appointment with Syra about any SEN children / issues.  

           

Please complete the information below so we can allocate a time for your appointment.  We will do our best to 

give you your choice, but times will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Robin Warren 

Head Teacher 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

Parent / Carer Name:______________________________ 

 

Name of Children Class 

  

  

  

  

 

Consultation Time Preferred Slot  

1:00 - 2:00  

2:00 – 3:00  

3:00 - 4:00  

4:00 - 5:00  

5:00 - 6:30  

 

I would like an appointment with Syra Sowe regarding SEN  
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